
 

 

 

 
 
 
8 December 2014 
 
 
 

Update on Great Southern proceedings 

Bendigo and Adelaide Bank (BEN) refers to the ASX announcement dated 23 July 2014 that 
BEN has entered into an agreement, which is subject to approval by the Court, to conclude 
the Great Southern group proceeding. 
 
BEN advises that the parties have today been informed that the Court will hand down its 
decision on the approval of the settlement at 4.15pm on Thursday, 11 December 2014. 
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